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       Thursday 28th April 2022 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Ramadan is coming to an end and many families will soon be celebrating 
Eid. On Wednesday 4th May 2022, we will celebrate in school. Children 
can come to school dressed in their Eid/ Party clothes. Please ensure 
they wear sensible shoes and bring a coat. 
 
During the day, children will be taking part in activities, this will inform 
children’s Religious Education learning and enhance their understanding 
of wider beliefs in the community. 
 
We will hold parties in the afternoon – Nursery will have their party in 
the morning.  
If you wish to, you may give your child with party food to bring into 
school, however, this should only be packaged food not fresh/ 
homecooked food.  
 
We look forward to celebrating the day with you! 
 
Yours sincerely, 
Miss Bibi (Year 4 class teacher) and Mrs Mahmood (Year 2 class teacher) 
 
 

 


